Recreation Commission Lyme Center Academy Building June 28th, 2010 6:00PM

Present: Robert Couture, Dina Cutting, Dick Jones, Pete Mulvihill & Tom Yurkosky. Public: Kevin Gray.

Dick moved the minutes of May 24th, 2010. Seconded by Pete. Vote unanimously in favor

Kevin Gray requested the use of the basketball courts on Tuesday and Thursday evening from June 29 to August 12 for a group of pick up basketball players. This would fall under the Recreation Commissions umbrella and everyone in the age group could come and play. There will be no fee charged to play. The Recreation Commission granted this.

No new news from the Bike Path group.

Paul Sansone has resigned due to other commitments. The Recreation Commission will accept his resignation with regret and thanks him for all his time and commitment to youth sports.

Tennis Courts: Robert Couture will collect the necessary information on pertaining to fixing the tennis courts and will report back to the Commission at the September or October meeting. We will need to budget for this and plan ahead for maintenance costs.

Softball and Baseball season are almost over. These seasons paid for themselves.

Soccer will be the next season. There will be summer soccer clinics again. New company this year will report back concerning this.

No new news from the Town Attorney concerning the mitigation easement. If news comes to the Selectmen's Office Dick will let the Commission know and a meeting can be scheduled for an earlier date than the next regular meeting.

At 7:03 Dick moved to adjourn. Seconded by Robert. Voted unanimously in favor.

Respectfully Submitted,

Dina Cutting